
REMEMBERING

Herbert Schultz
January 12, 1925 - January 31, 2010

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff

Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Lionel and Judy Dallas

Relation: Friends

We were so sorry to hear of Herb's passing.  Herb was a great supporter of Lionel during Lionel's

years with the Osoyoos Lake Water Quality Society. He shared his knowledge, his friendship to all. 

We extend our sympathies to the family and know you will all have many fond memories to treasure

always.


